
Parish Safeguarding reviews are now almost completed. To
date we have completed 56 reviews. We recently travelled to
the Far North West Coast, Mid North, Whangarei and
Dargaville  parishes. We are grateful for the manaakitanga
extended to us by all and for the reasonable weather we
experienced, just making it home before the deluge.

Below is a list of some common recommendations from the
reviews:
Standard 1: Create a Safeguarding notice board
Standard 2: Changes to confessionals to preclude priest from
penitent and increase in visibility 
Standard 3: Nominate a parish  complaints/ feedback person 
Standard 4: Ministry groups to meet to review safe practices
Standard 5: Ongoing workshops for newly recruited  
 volunteers. Roll out of Volunteer agreements.

Thank you to all those parishes who have  provided  updates
on how the implementation of recommendations are going. 

The plan is the parish sends an update 6 months post review
and then annually. I will send out reminders when your
parish is due.  
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Between now and Christmas I
am booked to facilitate
workshops both online and face
to face. If you have new
volunteers joining your  parish
ministries and they are required
to attend a workshop, please
contact me to book a date that
suits.  

Thank you to those parishes
who have been sending in
police vetting renewals, there
are many outstanding
throughout the diocese. Please
check your volunteers  status.

Congratulations

Parish Safeguarding
reviews

Safeguarding
children week

4th-10th
September 2022
How is your parish 
 marking this week? 
https://safeguardingchildren.org.nz/child-
safeguarding-week/
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Our Lady Star of the Sea, Howick has 100% of their
volunteers police vetted and all have attended a
Safeguarding workshop. Well done to everyone in the
parish for their commitment to Safeguarding.

It was with pleasure that we moved the parish from
Growth to Maturity on the Safeguarding Lifecycle.

Special mention to Linda McQuade the Parish
Safeguarding contact and Father John Fitzmaurice for
their leadership and support of the Diocese Safeguarding
program. 
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